
Encore Shop is
ready for you at our new location
Please visit us at our new location, 2215 Cleveland Road Suite 109.

For our friends from our Downtown Sandusky location, you will see that the great finds and friendly faces 
are still a reason to stop in. Our new space has easy access and great parking right outside the door. 
A growing number of new friends are discovering that the shop provides an ever-changing selection of 
gently loved treasures. The shop is open Tuesday-Saturday from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 



GO GREEN
Help Stein Hospice save money and care for the 
environment by receiving “In Touch” electronically. 
Just send an email to newsletter@steinhospice.org 
and include both your email and mailing address. We 
will not distribute your email address or use it for any 
other purpose. “In Touch” is published quarterly and is 
also available online at www.steinhospice.org. 
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STEIN PHYSICIANS
Larry Robinson, DO – Acting Medical Director
James Preston, DO
Reagan Bristol, DO
Nancy Cloak, MD
Edward Radatz, DO

SENIOR MANAGEMENT
Jan Bucholz, MBA, MSN, RN, CHC, Chief Executive Officer
Tamara Zuilhof, Chief Operating Officer
Jane Bruck, Finance Director
Allison Burroughs, SHRM-CP, PHR, Human Resources Director
Samantha Bechtel, MSSA, LISW-S, ACHP-SW, GC-C, Chief 
      Clinical Support Officer
Tina Szatala, MSN, RN, Chief Compliance, Quality and 
      Education Officer
Michael Marsh, RN, Director of Nursing
Barb Metcalf, BSN, Senior Quality Compliance Specialist

STEIN HOSPICE
Mission Statement: To provide comfort, compassion 
and support during life’s final journey. 

LOCATIONS
Administrative Office 
Sandusky 
1200 Sycamore Line
Sandusky, Ohio 44870
419-625-5269
1-800-625-5269

Norwalk 
461 Milan Avenue
Suite 6B
Norwalk, Ohio 44857
419-663-3222

Port Clinton 
1848 E. Harbor Road 
Port Clinton, Ohio 43452
419-732-1787

EMAIL 
Volunteer info:  volunteers@steinhospice.org
Donor/event info:  development@steinhospice.org
Referrals/questions: referralcenter@steinhospice.org
All other inquiries:  steinhospice@steinhospice.org 

IN TOUCH IS PUBLISHED BY:
Stein Hospice
419-625-5269, 1-800-625-5269
FAX 419-625-5761

www.steinhospice.org

Stein Hospice Care Center
Firelands Regional Medical 
Center South Campus
1912 Hayes Ave., 3rd Floor
Sandusky, Ohio
419-558-4164
1-866-230-7597 

Tiffin
181 E. Perry St.
Tiffin, Ohio 44883
419-447-4040

Please Note...
All events listed in this issue of our 
newsletter may change due to COVID-19.  
Please visit our Facebook page for the 
most recent updates.

 
YOUR STORY!

For this option, you will be asked to
write your own story. Share your
experience with Stein Hospie in 1-2
pages and then submit it for final
touch-ups. We encourage you to
share 1-5 photos for us to use as well. 

If writing isn't something that interests
you, but you would like to "tell" your
story. You can simply video-record
yourself telling your story/talking
about your experience with Stein
Hospice. This can be as simple or as
creative as you would like. 

SHARE 

Stein Hospice is looking for individuals to share
their stories!

If you have had a loved one on our services, had
a child attend Camp Good Grief, participated in
our Bereavement services or utilized any other
Stein Hospice service, we would love to hear

from you!
With your permission, we may use your story

on social media, our InTouch newsletter and/or
at the Stein Hospice Care Center. 

There are three ways you can participate. See
below for details on each option. 

PROVIDE A SHORT
QUOTE/CARD

If 1-2 pages is too much, that's okay!
Simply write a short quote or fill out

a card with your appreciation to
Stein Hospice. Include 1-2

photographs. 

VIDEO
TESTIMONIAL

WRITE YOUR STORY

SUBMIT ALL TYPES TO 
SHELBY BROSSIA AT

SBROSSIA@STEINHOSPICE.ORG
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Encore Shop Donations 
At the Encore Shop
Tuesday thru Saturday 11:00am to 2:00pm
2215 Cleveland Road Suite 109, Sandusky

Donations will currently need to be brought in the Blue door on 
the northwest side of the building and placed in a designated 
area.  Staff and volunteers are not allowed to help bring in your 
items, please keep that in mind when bringing items to donate. 

Home Pick Up
At this time we will still be picking up items at homes with 
some changes.  All items to be donated will need to be placed 
in a garage or porch area that is not within the main area of 
the home.

We appreciate your understanding and assistance in keeping 
our volunteers safe.

Thank you.
GOOD NEWS! The Encore Shop IS ONCE AGAIN

ACCEPTING DONATIONS 

Tuesday thru Saturday11:00 – 2:00
This door is always locked. During donation hours, please call(419) 502-0019to let us know you are here.We are not permitted to handle donated items until sanitized, so we’ll 

need your help. We will show you where to place your donated items.
Thank you for your patience and understanding.Thank you for your donations.

Your generosity helps make the very best care for Stein Hospice 

Patients and their families possible
- Team Encore

 

Encore Shop
Daily Discounts

TUESDAY
20% off framed 
artwork and lamps

WEDNESDAY:
20% off clothing, shoes 
and purses

THURSDAY:  
20% off knick-knacks 
and dishes

FRIDAY:
10% off furniture

SATURDAY:  
Books, BOGO - same 
or lesser value

Encore Shop
Speaking

Engagements

If you need a speaker 
for your organization’s 
meeting, we are 
available.  We can 
inform with fun facts 
about the shop, items 
we receive and the 
volunteer experience 
at the Encore Shop.  
Please contact us 
419-502-0019 to 
arrange for a speaker.
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Stein Hospice Chain of Hearts
February is the month of love. We decided to use this as an opportunity to talk about the love that exists for Stein 
Hospice by creating a digital chain of hearts via social media. It was called the #SteinHospiceChainofHearts. 
To participate, you simply had to take a picture of yourself making a hand-heart and include one sentence that 
started with: “I love Stein Hospice because...” 

We were able to create a digital chain that was over 30 links long and were able to post a photo and sentence 
every single day throughout the month of February. Take a look at what people had to say.

I love Stein Hospice 
because I know what 
it’s like without them.
-Amanda Michaels

I love Stein Hospice because 
people allow us in their homes 
and hearts at such a sacred time 
in their lives. It’s an honor and 
privilege to serve them.
-Samantha Bechtel

I love Stein Hospice for the 
compassion, support and 
care we give our patients and 
families!  -Sherri Bourne

I love Stein Hospice because 
of my awesome coworkers 
and patients.  -Kari Dann

I love Stein 
Hospice 
because 
they took 
wonderful 
care of my 
father.
-Gail Shatzer

I love Stein Hospice 
because YOU AND I 
MATTER! The end of life 
deserves as much beauty, 
care and respect as the 
beginning of our life! 
Where there is love, there 
is life.  -Katherine Hall

I love Stein Hospice because 
of my coworkers and their 
compassion.  -Pam Meek

I love Stein Hospice 
because we help 
people LIVE their 
best life before 
their final journey.
-Shelby Brossia

I love Stein Hospice 
because I get to provide 
touch and comfort 
during difficult times.
-Gretchen Franklin

I love Stein Hospice because of 
all of the love I have to share as 
a Paws Up Volunteer. I always 
receive snuggles and hugs during 
visits. I really did attempt making a 
heart with my paws. I will put that 
on my to do list for this year. Love 
to all!  –Jerzie Doodle

I love Stein 
Hospice 
because we 
realize Every 
Day Matters!
-Laura Seikel

Stein Hospice has heart!
-Shannon Mills
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Stein Hospice Chain of Hearts

I love Stein Hospice 
because it gives me a 
chance to pay it back.
-Patty Stewart

I love Stein Hospice because 
we take care of people in 
need.  -Steve Boros

I love Stein Hospice 
because the Staff 
and Volunteers 
serve our community 
with lots of love, 
compassion and 
fellowship to provide 
a better quality of life 
for those who need it 
most.
-Rick Bressler

We love Stein Hospice because of 
our coworkers and our teamwork! 
-Miranda and Heather

I love Stein Hospice 
because everyone 
is treated like family; 
patients, volunteers 
and staff.
-Cindy Parker

I love Stein Hospice 
because it makes me feel 
like I won the lottery. I love 
it so much I skip to work. 
I love all the volunteers I 
work with. They feel like 
family. -Teresa Voight

I love Stein because I am 
able to walk with families 
during their most difficult 
times trying to find peace.
-Mel Sayler

I love Stein Hospice 
because of the 
care my mother 
received. I will 
always be grateful. 
-Eve B.

I love Stein Hospice because of 
the dedication of our staff, they 
show our patients and families 
dignity, respect and overall they 
CARE about each person they 
touch! I am in awe of the work 
our team does each and every 
day!  -Allison Burroughs

I love Stein Hospice because 
it provides care and love in 
numerous ways.
-Marilyn and Rocky

I love Stein Hospice 
because they care 
for patients and 
their families as 
they would their 
own family.
-Kathy Failor

I love Stein because of the 
excellent compassion and care 
our staff shows our patients 
every day! -Lisa Snyder

I love Stein Hospice because 
everyone treats everyone like 
family.  -Robin Brutsche

I love Stein Hospice because…
they provided loving care and 
support to my father, and our 
entire family during his last days.  
-Melissa Richards

I love Stein Hospice because 
I am able to help people find 
hope and emotional healing.
-Christa Bronner
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Stein Hospice Snowman Brigade
During the great snowfall in February, we created the”Stein Hospice Snowman Brigade.” Staff members traveled 
to four local nursing homes to build snowmen for the residents to enjoy. We had help from other community 
members such as the Port Clinton Fire Department and PC Mayor, Mike Snyder as well. Take a look!

Edgewood Manor Rehabilitation & Healthcare Center
Laurels of New London

The Willows at Willard

Admiral’s Point Nursing & Rehabilitation
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April, May, June Events

Camp Good Grief

Location: Osborn Park, 3910 E. Perkins Avenue, Huron, Ohio
Time: 10:00am-2:00pm
Date: June 14th - 18th

Location: Hedges Boyer Park, 491 Coe Street, Tiffin, Ohio 
Time: 10:00am - 2:00pm
Date: June 28-July 2  

Danbury Senior Center

Please stay safely  in your car to enjoy these events! 

Location: 8470 E. Harbor Road, Marblehead, Ohio
Time: 12:30pm-1:30pm
Date: April 2nd  “Good Friday Surprise”
Date: May 14th “Spring Fling Car Bingo”
Date: June 18th “Pit Stop Car Bingo” 

Elmore Senior Center

Please stay safely  in your car to enjoy these events! 

Location: 19225 Witty Road, Elmore, Ohio
Time: 10:30am-11:30am
Date: April 1st  “April Fool’s Day Car Bingo”
Date: May 11th “Mother’s Day Car Bingo”
Date: June 24th “Summer Time Car Bingo” 

Erie County Senior Center

Please stay safely  in your car to enjoy these events!

Location: 620 E. Water Street, Sandusky , Ohio
Time: 1:00pm-2:00pm
Date: April 22nd  “Earth Day Car Bingo”
Date: May 27th  “Patriotic Car Bingo”
Date: June 27th  “Summer Time Car Bingo”

Genoa Senior Center

Please stay safely  in your car to enjoy these events! 

Location: 514 Main Street, Genoa, Ohio
Time: 10:30am-11:30am
Date: April 7th “Springtime Car Bingo”
Date: May 5th “Cinco de Mayo Day Car Bingo”
Date: June 21st  “First Day of Summer Car Bingo”

Sandusky County Senior Center

Please stay safely  in your car to enjoy these events!

Location: 1101 Castalia Street, Fremont, Ohio
Time: 10:30am-11:30am
Date: April 6th  “Easter Treats and Car Bingo”
Date: May 4th  “Spring Flowers Car Bingo”
Date: June 1st “Summer Time Surprise”

Community Raffle
Tickets in Mail: Monday, May 24th
Drawing: Monday, July 5th
Winners will be notified via phone/email 

Race in the Bay
Saturday, July 10th
Harbor Bay Yacht Club

Fundraising Events

Stein Hospice Sporting Clay Shoot
Sunday, July 18th
W.R. Hunt Club

*Please stay up to date on upcoming events on our website or on Facebook, Instagram or Twitter!

Stein Hospice Snowman Brigade
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ADULT SUPPORT GROUPS:

Serenity Seekers is for the 
loss of any adult loved one.  
Meets once a week for 6 
weeks throughout the year.

Healing Hearts is an ongoing 
monthly group for graduates 
of Serenity Seekers group.

A New Dawn is for adult 
survivors of separation/
divorce.  Meets once a week 
for 6 weeks.

With the Guys is for men who 
have lost a loved one.  Meets 
once a week for 6 weeks.

Rain’s End is for adults 
who have lost a loved one 
through suicide.  Meets once 
a week for 6 weeks.

Clear Skies is an ongoing 
monthly group for graduates 
of Rain’s End group.

M.I.S.S. You is for men and 
women who are grieving a 
pregnancy loss and infant 
death.  Meets once a week 
for 6 weeks.

Tiffin Grief Support Group is 
for anyone that has suffered 
the loss of an adult loved 
one and meets monthly.

ADULT BEREAVEMENT 
SOCIAL GROUPS:

Bunch for Lunch meets at 
12pm the 1st Monday of 
every month at Stein Hospice 
Sandusky office.  This is 
a potluck, please bring a 
side dish or dessert, Stein 
provides the main course.

Huggers and Munchers 
meets at 5pm the 2nd 
Tuesday of every month at 
various restaurants.  

Sandusky Yacht Club meets 
at 12pm the 3rd Weds of 
every month.

Norwalk Healing Hearts 
Lunch Bunch meets at 12pm 
the 1st Weds of every month 
at a restaurant in Norwalk.

Port Clinton Healing Hearts 
Lunch Bunch meets at 12pm 
the 2nd Weds of every month 
at a restaurant in Port Clinton.

Tiffin Lunch with Friends 
meets at 12pm the 4th 
Thursday of every month at 
the Community Hospice Care 
by Stein office.
 
CHILDREN AND ADOLESCENT 
SUPPORT GROUPS:

Recovery Riders is a group 
for children ages 6-12 
who have lost a loved one 
through death.

RUOK is a group for 
adolescents ages 13-18 
who have lost a loved one 
through death.

Tough Cookies is a group for 
children ages 6-12 who have 
had any type of loss outside 
of death.

Next Step is a group for 
adolescents who have had 
any type of loss outside of 
death.

Club USA is a group for 
children and adolescents 
who have a loved one 
deployed in the military.  
Camp Good Grief is a week 
long day summer camp for 
children and adolescents 
age 5-13 who have 
experienced any type of loss.

All groups are free and available to anyone in the community
regardless of previous or current involvement with Stein Hospice.  Many groups are

held in multiple locations throughout the year and as needed.  Stein Hospice Bereavement
Department also holds Annual Memorial Services in the spring to honor those who died in the
previous year and Annual Hope for the Holidays programs in the fall to aide in coping with the

holidays when grieving.  To register for any groups, events or for further information, please
contact the Bereavement Care Liaison at 419-625-5269 or 1-800-625-5269.


